
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE  
BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING 

July 15, 2025 
 
 
 
REVIEW AND ACCEPTANCE OF ANNUAL FINANCIAL REPORT 
The Board of Library Trustees accepted the audit as presented for the 
financial report in the year ending December 31, 2024.  
 
AWARDING OF CONTRACT FOR THE PURCHASE OF A NEW 
LIBRARY BOOKMOBILE 
The Board of Library Trustees awarded the contract for the purchase of a 
new library bookmobile to TechOps in an amount not to exceed $612,675, 
pending review of the contract by the library’s attorney.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


